Modern Day Slavery Policy

This statement is produced in accordance with Section 54 of the UK Modern Slavery Act 2015, which stipulates that businesses are required to publish a statement each financial year demonstrating an understanding of the Act and the steps being taken by the business to ensure that modern slavery and human trafficking are not taking place, either within the business or within its supply chains.

Modern slavery and human trafficking in all their various forms and guises are a crime in the UK 
and much of the world. They are a violation of fundamental human rights and as such Spartan Controls Limited does not tolerate or condone slavery or human trafficking in any part of our organisation. 

We have a zero-tolerance approach to modern slavery and human trafficking and are totally committed to acting ethically and with integrity in all activities and business relationships and we expect our supply chain, contractors, employees and all other business partners to commit to the same.

The entirety of Spartan Controls Limited’s workforce is permanently employed.  Our Modern Slavery Statement is available to all employees on the company’s “shared” computer drive.

Spartan Controls Limited is based within the UK and as such has a low risk of exposure to modern
slavery or trafficking. However, we do acknowledge that some areas in our supply chain are at an 
increased risk of modern slavery occurring (based on information taken from Global Slavery 
Index). In respect of Spartan Controls’ supply chain, the company will not knowingly support or deal with any business involved in slavery or human trafficking.
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